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 Dear Parents/carers 

Today was a special celebration assembly in school. 

Today we celebrated 30 years of Ms Dunne working at Tower View.  Many of you 

as our parents will have experienced Ms Dunne as a Teaching Assistant, Midday 

Supervisor or attended the Play Scheme she has run for over 20 years – and your 

children still have the opportunity to work with her and get to know her as she 

goes through school.  We are all grateful for the work she does at school and 

years of service she has given to the children at Tower View.  Congratulations Ms 

Dunne!! (She won’t let me take a photo – but here’s a selection of cards from the 

classes and the flowers from the staff!) 

 

 

I look forward to seeing many of you over the next few weeks in the run up to 

Christmas at the events we have planned. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes 

Graham Lobb 

Head Teacher 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Dates for the diary 

Below are some keys dates for the whole 

year, we will endeavour to keep to these 

dates as much as we can 

Thursday 7th December – Reception Xmas 

experience 9:00am 

Thursday 7th December – Tower View 

Xmas Choir concert at St Mark’s Church – 

7:30pm 

Friday 8th December – PTFA Christmas 

event 

Wednesday 13th December – Y1/2 

Nativity – AM 

Thursday 14th December – Y1/2 Nativity 

– PM 

Friday 15th December – Reception Carols – 

PM 

Tuesday 19th December – Christmas 

party day 

Tuesday 19th December – Reception & 

Year 6 height and weight 

Wednesday 20th December – Christmas 

dinner day 

Thursday 21st December – Christmas 

Service at St Marks 

Thursday 21st December – Last day of 

term 

Friday 22nd December – INSET day 

Monday 8th January – Back to school 

Wednesday 24th January – Class 

Assembly 9:10am – 2KE 

Wednesday 31st January – Class 

Assembly 9:10am - 5OD 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 7th February – Class Assembly 

9:10am 3IR 

Wednesday 28th February – Class 

Assembly 9:10am 6CG 

Wednesday 6th March – Class Assembly 

9:10am – 1JD 

Wednesday 13th March – Parents Evening 

Thursday 14th March – Parents Evening  

Wednesday 20th March – Class Assembly 

9:10am – 2RH 

Wednesday 17th April – Class Assembly 

9:10am – 4RW 

Wednesday 24th April – Class Assembly 

9:10am – 1PM 

Wednesday 8th May – Class Assembly 

9:10am – 3CW 

W/C 13th May – Y6 SATs 

Wednesday 5th June – Class Assembly 

9:10am – Reception 

Thursday 13th June – Sports Day 

Friday 28th June – PTA Summer Fayre 

 

 

 

 

Food Bank 

We understand it is close to 

Christmas but if anyone has any 

non-perishable food they would 

like to donate to a local food bank 

to help the local community, please 

bring to the school office. 

Many Thanks 

 



  

PTFA Christmas Event 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers; 
 

Please Support us by selling tickets for the raffle which will be drawn on Friday 8th 

December after school. Tickets cost £1.00 each, we have sent 2 books of tickets home- 

don’t feel pressured to buy all of them, we know that money is tight. Completed stubs need 

to be returned with the money in the sealed envelope provided by Friday 1st December for 

a chance to win a range of fab prizes. Please return any unsold tickets to the office as 

soon as possible so they can be given to other pupils to sell. Money goes towards school 

resources to help all our children. 
 

Thank-you and good luck! From the PTFA 
 

Household Support Fund 

The support scheme for families who are struggling due to the current cost of living 

crisis has re-opened for the second half of the financial year.  We know that the cost 

of living is affecting many families and households including those not entitled to 

benefits. This government scheme supports families that may need some extra help 

during these times. 

School is able to nominate families and would like to be able to do this for you if you 

feel that this would help your family. 

This would mean you would be able to receive supermarket e-vouchers for £65 plus an 

extra £20 per child. 

Please do not worry about asking for help.  The money has been allocated to this scheme 

and it is important that we use it and make sure we are helping our families. 

If you have not had a letter regarding this – but would value some support, please 

contact help@towerview.staffs.sch.uk for more details. 

 

We are still able to access a number of slow cookers for families to help them make low 

cost and healthy meals at home. 

If you would be interested in a slow cooker (and have not had one through this scheme 

before) – again – let me know via the e mail address above. 

 

mailto:help@towerview.staffs.sch.uk


  



 



  



 


